
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
NAROK COUNTY PUBLIC SERVICE BOARD 

 
 
The Narok County Public Service Board wishes to inform the general public that the following 
recruitment exercises have been cancelled until further notice: 

1. The recruitment for the position of Game Warden III (Cadet), which was initially 
scheduled to take place on 19th September 2025 at Ole Ntimama Stadium. 

2. The recruitment for the position of Game Ranger, which was to be conducted between 
8th September 2025 and 18th September 2025 across various Sub-Counties. 

RECRUITMENT - DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM AND WILDLIFE 
No. Position Job Grade Vacancies 

1.  Game Ranger CPSB 13 (F) 150 

2.  Game Warden (III) CPSB 10 (J)   30 

 Total 180 

 

Important Information: 
This cancellation affects all advertised positions under the Department of Tourism and 
Wildlife as listed above. 
We deeply regret any inconvenience this cancellation may cause to prospective applicants and 
the general public. 
Should the recruitment be rescheduled, revised dates and details will be communicated through 
official channels, including the Narok County Government website and public notices. 
 
For any inquiries or further clarification, please contact: 

        ceo.ncpsb@narok.go.ke 

 

CEO/SECRETARY   

NAROK COUNTY PUBLIC SERVICE BOARD     
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